
----------------------------------------------------------------------
Title: Notice for Pre-Processing of Absentee Ballots- Thursday Oct 29th, 2020 at 4pm 

The Town of Hancock's Pre-Processing of the Absentee Ballots for the General Election will begin at 4pm on 

Thursday, October 29th in the Barbara Caverly Room- entrance at the rear of the Town Building. This activity 
has been authorized as part of the State Laws of 2020 in Chapter 14. 

Respectfully, 

Richard Haskins 

Hancock Town Moderator 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
Please let me know if there are any questions regarding this. 

Thank you, 

Ric Haskins 
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